
This Week!

Camp Orlando 2023 is quickly approaching, and we cannot even express in words how AMAZING of a
week it will be for your student! Coming out of the last couple years, we've found that a lot of our students
are seeking ways to build community and form deep connections with the peers around them. At Camp
Orlando, we'll have leaders that will facilitate life-changing discussions and relationship-building
conversations. If your student is looking for a way to connect with other students their age that believe in
Jesus and want to build life-long friendships, then Camp Orlando is the place for them!
Camp 2023 registration is now open! To find all the details you'll need to sign up for Camp, please visit our
Camp Orlando Webpage. If you have any questions, you can email John Marshall II at
JohnMarshall@FirstOrlando.com.

Please remember that we will NOT be having student services on Sunday, April 9 for Easter. Our team
wants your student to be able to enjoy celebrating the most important event in history with their family. 
Please bring your students with you to one of our main services on either Saturday, April 8 at at 5:30pm,
or Sunday April 9 at 8:30am, 10am, or 11:30am.

Camp Orlando Registration

Easter 2023 - No MVMT Service 4/9/23

03/26/23 - 04/1/23

GENERAL UPDATES

High School MiddlE School

CONNECT WITH US

Spring Luau Invite Night - April 5th
City Groups have been a blast this semester!
We've curated content specifically for your high
schooler to enjoy with their friends, and we want
to make it east for your student to invite their
friends. That's why we're having a Spring Luau
Invite Night next Wednesday, April 5, from
6:30-8:30pm. Encourage them to wear their best
Hawaiian shirt, invite a friend, and come hungry!
If your student isn't already part of a City Group,
they can get more information on times, dates,
and meeting locations by submitting our City
Groups Interest Form! 

Spring Splash Bash Invite Night - April 5th
Our Middle School invite night is next
Wednesday, April 5, from 6:30-8:30pm in
Faith Hall. After a short message, we'll be
heading out to the courtyard for a water fun
fight and afterparty! 
Please make sure they wear dark clothing that
will not be see-through when wet or modest
swimwear (no bikinis or speedos). We will have
ponchos available for anyone that won't want to
get wet as well.
If your student has a water gun, they are more
than welcome to bring them. We'll also have
some sweet treats available afterwards!
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